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We will meet at ETMC Behavioral Health Center on Spur 248, Tyler Texas. Our meetings are always the 2nd
Thursday of each month at 6:45 PM. We have no membership dues, so just come and enjoy our group.

Thanks to Dr. Arisco for making a cash donation to the group.

At the January 8 meeting we donated a TV & VCR to the hospital, with the agreement that they would make
such available at our meetings.

At the February 12 meeting, we showed a videotape called “Straight Talk About Bipolar Disorder”. It was a
good one, which we expect to show again sometime.

At the March 11 meeting we will have a speaker, pharmacist Steve Sherwood.

At the April 8 meeting we will show a videotape called “Second Opinion / Research Update Video”  which Is
About bipolar disorder. It’s also time to talk about the annual picnic we normally have in May or June.

At the May 13 meeting we will show a videotape called “Depression, Antidepressants, & Psychiatry”.

At the June 10 meeting, we plan to show the “Straight Talk About Bipolar Disorder” videotape again if anyone
wants to see it.

At the August 12 meeting, we will have a speaker, psychiatrist Paul Wick, who will be speaking on new
treatments.

Mark Lloyd, president                   903-657-9438
Shirla Whittaker, vice president    903-593-3885
Karma Conaway, secretary           903-566-8401


